
 

2022 Nominees for Clerk and Moderator 

One Year Terms 

 

For Clerk of the Society (Second One-Year Term) 

 
 

Elees Woods was raised a Congregationalist but became a 

Unitarian 40 years ago.  I have been attending First U for 6 

years; becoming a member 2 1/2 years ago.  She has 

volunteered at Uni-Fair and the spring auction and dinner and 

participated in the Beloved Conversations, enjoyed the 

congregational Thanksgiving dinners, and loved being an 

usher.  Elees served as a cottage meeting host during this 

year’s Stewardship Campaign and is working as a canvasser 

for the Capital Fund Campaign. She is really looking forward 

to being able to attend services once again in our beautiful 

sanctuary! 

 

For Moderator (First One-Year Term) 
 

 

Patrick Gunn (he/him) has been attending First U with his wife 

Laura and their three children since 2006.  During his 

membership he has been an RE/OWL teacher, has participated 

in several special project teams, has served terms on the 

Committee on Ministry and the Leadership Development 

Committee, and is a former co-president of the Board of 

Trustees.  Professionally, Patrick has spent over twenty-five 

years in various roles throughout the film and television 

business, as a producer, studio executive, and manager of 

content libraries.   
 


